
 
 

Diocese of Motherwell External Safeguarding Audit 
 
In a few week’s time the Safeguarding structures of the Diocese are due to be 
externally audited by Social Care Institute for Excellence (SCIE).  The independent 
team want to hear from individuals with first- hand experience of how people in 
diocesan roles have responded, or failed to respond to disclosures of abuse or 
sharing of concerns.  
 
Anyone who wishes to take part can contact SCIE directly on the email and mobile 
number below.  
 
Contact details: 
If you feel able to contribute, please contact SCIE directly:  
By email on learningtogether@scie.org.uk  
By phone on 07921 251614 
SCIE will then get in touch to arrange a time at your convenience to meet remotely 
with the auditors 
 
Alternatively, below is a very short, anonymous, questionnaire created by the SCIE 
auditing team, they are keen to gather feedback at a parish level about Safeguarding 
within the Diocese, please take a few minutes to provide feedback. The information 
goes straight to the auditing team, not the Diocese.  
 
Link for SCIE Independent Diocesan Safeguarding audit:  
 
https://r1.dotdigital-pages.com/p/4O5-JOM/diocesan-safeguarding-audit-survey-
catholic-church-in-scotland   
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